
 
As of Monday 4 May, additional COVID-19 restrictions 

were lifted on the North West Coast 
 

But what does this actually mean?  

 

It means that North West Coasters have done an amazing job following the rules 

such that we are beginning to see the number of positive cases of COVID -19 

decline and remain low. As a result, the additional safety measures that have 

been in place for North West residents have now been lifted. 

 

This does NOT mean all other restrictions have been lifted. 

 

It does means that the North West coast is now back in line with the rest of 

Tasmania. 

 

I does mean some non-essential retail business such as clothing and whitegoods 

stores are now able to re-open as well as hair dressers, bookstores, gift stores, 

and what is referred to as “big box’ retailers. BUT they reopen with strict social 

distancing measures in place.  

 
 

All other Tasmanian restrictions remain in place. 
 
 

A more comprehensive list Tasmanian restrictions can be found on the 
Tasmanian Government Coronavirus website – please click on the link to read:  
 
https://coronavirus.tas.gov.au/business-and-employees/business-restrictions 

 

I would like to encourage everyone to stay at home unless it is absolutely 

necessary to go out, for our own safety and the safety of others, and to continue 

to apply strict hygiene and social distancing measures. 

 

https://coronavirus.tas.gov.au/business-and-employees/business-restrictions

